
 
TOWN OF OVID COMPREHENSIVE PLAN   

Steering Committee MEETING #8  
Notes- January 25, 2017 

 
 
 
Committee Members Present: Chairman John Hubbard, Rod Winkleblack, Toby Hertzler, 
William Dalrymple, Carrie Smalser, Pam Brewer, Paul Enginieri, MRB Group/EDR Team:  
Diana Smith/ Connie Sowards  
 
Meeting began at 6:00 PM. 
 
Notes from the November 17th meeting were reviewed and approved.  
 
No new communications were received through the website portal.    
 
The focus group meetings are completed and the comments from the various groups and 
individual feedback received from phone calls and emails were distributed as well as the 
2013 Town of Ovid survey results. Committee members discussed the feedback gathered 
from the various instruments.    
 
The group agreed to a homework assignment recommended by the MRB Group/EDR Team. 
 
The committee will review the focus groups’ feedback as well as the 2013 survey results and 
comments. The goal is to identify topics for the upcoming survey noting the potential that 
similar questions may have been asked previously. Steering committee members will need 
to determine what makes sense to include in the new survey. 
 
An email will be sent out to all committee members with the homework assignment. 
 
The next committee meeting will be held on February 16th at 6PM at the Ovid firehouse. 


